
  
Monday 29th June 2020, 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As we come towards the end of the school year, this letter is to inform you of the new classes 
for the 20/21 academic year. 

We are still awaiting the complete advice from the DFE on what safety measures schools will 
need to put in place from September.  I will write again in the last week of term with the most up 
to date advice.  We are planning to have a big focus on recapping the basic skills of reading, 
writing and maths as well as a focus on mental health and well-being in the Autumn Term. 
Most pupils will have been away from school for almost six months when school returns in 
September and we will do everything we can to ensure that their return to school is planned 
carefully so that they settle back in easily.  

Year Group  Teacher  TA 

2 Year Old Provision Mrs Walker Miss Robson 

Nursery Mrs Croft Miss Brown 

Reception  Mrs Winder  New TA to be appointed 

Year 1 Mrs Waugh / Miss Dobbing Miss McFarlane 

Year 2 Miss Souter  New TA to be appointed 

Year 3 /4 Miss Nash Miss Watts 

Year 3 / 4  Mrs Scott Miss Watts  

Year 4 / 5  Mrs Stephenson Miss Watts  

Year 5 Mrs Clapperton Miss Moon 

Year 6 Mr Jones Miss Moon  

Nurture Group  Miss Lenton   

 

Due to our pupil numbers across school we have found it necessary to have some mixed year 
classes. Where this is the case classes have been organised according to the needs of the 
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children. Children will be taught the full curriculum for their year groups.  Parents of children in 
mixed age classes will receive a text / email this week to say which class their child will be in. 

Due to the current situation with COVID-19 we have been unable to provide transition 
arrangements, as normal, to help your child settle into their new class.  To support this, we 
have asked all teachers to make a short video introducing themselves.  These will be available 
on the school website by the end of this week.  We hope you and your child will find them 
useful.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

Miss Fountain                                                         Mrs Robson  

Executive Headeacher                                           Head of School  
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